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Music By The Lake’s Edge 

  
This Saturday, August 28th, The Edge, with 
help from the Wild Goose Coffee House, put 
on a music festival-Music By The Lake’s 
Edge.  The event was put forth as a 
fundraiser for   The Edge, and was a great 
success!  Talented musicians from 
Edgewood, as well as all over the province, 
attended and performed, with music going on 
well into the night.  The success of the 
weekend could not have been possible, the 
planners hadn’t had the help of a great 
amount of people, and the support of all of 
Edgewood.  The Edge would like to thank 
everyone who made Music By The Lake’s 
Edge a success! 
 

 
 

Ambassador’s Entrance Scholarship 
 
This summer, one of our Edgewood high 
school graduates, Echo Bellerose, was 
awarded an amazing scholarship!  Through 
Echo’s hard work and dedication to 
academic excellence, she has been awarded 
the Ambassador’s Entrance Scholarship.  
Echo has been a great help to The Edge with 
volunteer work, as well as doing an excellent 
job as a summer intern in the CAP Youth 
program.  Congratulations on your 
scholarship, and may your first year at the 
University College Of The Cariboo be a 
great one! 
 
 
 

!!! Kids Summer Literacy Group !!! 

We had the Kids Summer Reading Group for seven 
sessions this summer every Friday from 1-3 p.m., 
from July 9, 2004 to August 20, 2004. The children 
enjoyed coming to this Reading Group very much!! 
Prizes were awarded to the kids in two different age 
groups for reading the most books throughout the 
summer!! Great reading, kids!!  

First to fifth place prizes were awarded in the 3 to 7 
year old age group: 

1st place to Thor Enge for reading a total of 46 books 

2nd place to Taya Bellerose for reading a total of 31 
books 

3rd place to Dylan Jurick for reading a total of 26 
books 

4th place to Morgan Webb for reading a total of 24 
books 

5th place to Ryzoh Eturnalson for reading a total of 21 
books 

First and second place prizes were awarded in the 8 to 
12 year old age group: 

1st place to Courtney Bellerose for reading a total of 
23 books 

2nd place to Catalina Duplessis for reading a total of 5 
books 

Great Thanks!! To the Inonoaklin Valley Reading 
Centre in Edgewood and the Vernon Branch of the 
Okanagan Regional Library for the use of Great 
Children’s Books for our Reading Group! 
 
***Hannah Turnbull*** 
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